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21 April 2021                             CTP/2021/SDT/036 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
 

Clementian-Teacher-Parent (CTP) e-Conference 2021 
 

 
In 2020, we have adapted our annual CTP Conference into a CTP e-Conference due to the 

Covid-19 pandemic and the School Management Measures (SMM) put in place. The school 

will be continuing with the same format for CTP e-Conference 2021.  

 

The CTP e-Conference 2021 with form teachers will take place online on Thursday, 27 May 

2021 (afternoon) and Friday, 28 May 2021 (full day) via Zoom. Each session will be 10 

minutes long. Your child / ward’s form teachers will post meeting slots for you to book via 

Parents Gateway App on Monday, 26 April 2021. The Zoom link for the CTP e-Conference 

will be made available to you closer to the event day(s).  

 

The school has strengthened our efforts in getting Clementians to participate in the learning 

process as active learners. This year, Clementians will continue to take on the opportunity to 

put together their learning portfolio. This learning portfolio, both physical and digital, allows 

Clementians to continually build content progressively through the years that they are in 

Clementi Primary School, thereby allowing them to monitor their own learning progress and 

reflect on their learning experiences. 

 

In regular consultations with their respective subject teachers, the learning portfolio is part of 

every Clementian’s assessment of his/her learning, and the deliberate thought process of 

planning and putting together the learning portfolio helps to develop them as active learners. 

The learning portfolio also enables you to better understand your child’s learning progress and 

areas of interest / concerns.  

 

Between 17 and 28 May 2021 (Term 2 Week 9 and 10) , your child will share about his / her 

overall school experience in Semester 1 as part of their learning process and reflection, having 

had the unique opportunity to complete learning tasks both in school and via online platforms. 

Your child may share his / her learning face-to-face, via email or using presentation slides. 



 
8 Clementi Avenue 3 Singapore 129903 Tel: 67797449 Fax: 67732898 Email: admin_clementi_ps@moe.edu.sg 

 
A Leader. A Keen Learner. A Friend. 

 

 

This year, we would like to invite you to continue the effort to pen down some words of 

affirmation and encouragement for your child after his / her sharing. We strongly believe that 

when parents / guardians and teachers continue to work together to get Clementians to reflect 

on their own learning progress, and keep encouraging them to find ways to overcome 

challenges, Clementians will discover the joy of learning and grow to become lifelong learners. 

 

Language Medium Link 

English Language https://forms.gle/ju2E9WiUHmDE2N5r5  

Chinese Language (中文版) https://forms.gle/t9MLPa32M3TskRCBA  

Malay Language (Bahasa Melayu) https://forms.gle/7RYnzYkpxnVG8tW89  

Tamil Language (தமிழ் மமொழி) https://forms.gle/KzxCZFCMxbzwpnwK8  

 

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. We hope that you will have a 

meaningful CTP e-Conference with your child this year. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Student Development Team 
 
 
 
Cc: Principal  
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